
LETCHER COUNTY WATER & SEWER DISTRICT
WATER FOR LIFE

October 23, 2017

Ms. Gwen R. Pinson

Executive Director

Public Service Commission

PO. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602 .

RE: Letcher County Water and Sewer District, Case No. 2017-00211

Dear Ms. Pinson:

The Letcher County Water and Sewer District is in receipt of the PSC Staff Report for

the above referenced case. We understand that the PSC Staff have calculated a rate

increase of 54.89 percent. However, the Letcher County Water and Sewer District feels

a rate increase of this magnitude would be too large of a burden for our customers. We

would like to increase our rates by 25% as submitted in the initial application.

Please contact Mark Lewis if you need additional information. His email address is

marklw521@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

W4 @th
Bernard Watts, Chairman

Letcher County Water and Sewer District

6 Broadway Street, Suite B

Whitesburg, Kentucky 41858

Phone: 606»633-8550

Fox: 606~633—8550

www.lcwsdist.com


